
05 th June 2025

NEWSLETTER
BRITISH INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF CASABLANCA

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As the Eid break approaches, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a peaceful and joyful 

Eid al-Adha.

This time of year reminds us of the importance of compassion, gratitude, and coming together as 

a community — values that resonate deeply within our school. Eid offers a chance to pause, reflect, 

and spend meaningful time with those who matter most. Whether you are celebrating the festival 

or simply enjoying a few days of rest, I hope the long weekend brings peace and happiness to your 

homes.

To all our families marking the occasion, Eid Mubarak! 
Warm regards,

Jason Pegg | Head of Primary

EYFS:

N u r s e r y

For the past two weeks Nursery have been learning all about The Little 

Red Hen and the importance of sharing. The children made bread as 

a class all taking responsibility in making the bread and even taking 

it in turns to add the correct ingredients. Then the children shared the 

bread to eat together during snack time adding butter or jam to their 

piece of bread. We have been making a story map in Literacy adding 

picture to help remember the key parts of the story.  As well as retelling 

the story using masks during free flow and in Maths sequencing the 

story using the vocabulary first next and then. In the art and craft area 

the children have made hens to go on the display.

Reception

This week in Reception has involved lots of exploration of 3D shapes. 

We’ve had fun using 3D shapes to create a range of art pieces 

using paint and crayons. The children enjoyed going on a ‘shape 

hunt’ to find examples of 3D shapes in everyday objects such as 

water bottles and boxes. Rehearsals for International Day and the 

EYFS Graduation Ceremony have continued in earnest and it is a 

pleasure to see the children singing and dancing with confidence.
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YEAR 1
We’ve blasted off into our exciting ‘Space’ unit! Students 

have been exploring the wonders of the planets and 

stars. They’ve rolled up their sleeves for some hands-

on fun, creating their very own solar systems using 

paper plates. Along the way, they’ve been learning 

names of planets and some of their most fascinating 

features.                                                                                                                                                               

YEAR 2 
Year 2 students should be proud of themselves this week for working 

so hard on their assessments.   It has been lovely to see them be proud 

of their achievements.

They have also enjoyed learning about how to care for our environment 

and will be making posters about this next week.

They have requested that we have a Green Day in Year 2 before the 

end of term and we are looking at ways of achieving this. 

Well done to all of the Year 3 children 

for a very successful end of term trip to 

the beach this week. It was a great way 

for children to play together and make 

memories. 

We hope you have a happy Eid holiday. 

Miss Subhan, Mrs Nasreddin, Miss Safaa 

and Miss Sara.

YEAR 3 
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This week,  Year 4 have worked incredibly hard in their  end of year assessments for Maths and 

Science,  as wel l  as a block assessment in Maths for ‘shape’ .  In the lead up to this ,  they focused on 

the features of regular and irregular polygons,  identifying symmetry and creating symmetrical 

images.

YEAR 4

Year 5 have been busy working on their assessments all 

week in which they have done very well to be so patient, calm 

and mature and taking time to read questions carefully and 

checking answers thoroughly. Between preparation and 

assessments we have had a lovely mini session with year 1 

where they have exchanged their learning in science with 

one another, reminding year 5 of how their learning began 

and to give year 1 an idea of what they will  be working 

towards by comparing our studies of the same topic area 

in science. 

YEAR 5 

For their unit of ‘Stories by significant writers’, Year 6 looked at both Adolphus Tips by Michael 

Morpurgo and Diary of a Wimpy Kid by Jeff Kinney. They analysed and then wrote a diary entry in two 

different styles of writing across different weeks. They made sure to include features such as informal 

language, greetings and sign offs, as well as making sure to stay in first person.

YEAR 6
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INTERHOUSE COMPETITION:

NEWSFLASH:

T h e  H o u s e  P o i n t s  c o m p e t i t i o n  t h i s  w e e k  w a s  w o n  b y  B a t h  ( 1 8 6  p o i n t s ) ; 

2 n d  P l a c e :  C a m b r i d g e  (  1 6 7 p t s ) ;  3 r d  P l a c e :  O x f o r d  ( 1 5 3 p t s ) ;  a n d  4 t h  P l a c e : 

W a r w i c k  ( 1 5 0 p t s ) .

There’s a buzz in the air at BISC, and it’s coming straight from Sherwood Forest! Our students are busy preparing 

for this year’s school production: Robin Hood — a lively retelling of the classic tale of bravery, justice, and a 

few clever tricks along the way.

Rehearsals are in full swing, and the cast has been working hard to bring the story to life with energy, humour, 

and more than a few surprises. Expect daring rescues, witty one-liners, and of course, a heroic outlaw who 

may or may not be spotted sneaking through the corridors this week — keep an eye out for ‘WANTED’ posters.

IMPORTANT DATES:

06/06 :  Eid Adha Holiday / No School

12/06: EYFS Sports Day

13/06: Primary Sports Day

16/06: Transition Meeting (Y4- Y6 Parents)

17/06: Talent Show

19/06: Reception Graduation

20/06: International Day

21/06: Year 6 Graduation

25/06: Primary School Play
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Nursery A | Soujoud for using good listening ears and kind hands.

Nursery B | Ali for being kind to others.

Reception A | Alia for always supporting her classmates to succeed.

Reception B | Jana for settling well into school life and for her fabulous singing when practising our 
Graduation songs.

Year 1A | Zaine for his wonderful knowledge and understanding of all things space - very impressive!

Year 1B | Ella for her unique passion for learning and motivation to take on new challenges daily!

Year 1C | Salim, for his stupendous efforts in class and his outstanding behaviour.

Year 2A | Joury, for trying to achieve her best and raising the standards she sets herself.

Year 2B | Abdorrahmane for his good listening skills.

Year 3A | Jouri for exemplary behaviour especially during the school trip.

Year 3B | Ghali for his project on Cristiano Ronaldo. You showed great effort!  Keep up the great work!

Year 4A | Nour for bravery in speaking up for her classmates.

Year 4B | Sabrina for showing determination during assessment week.

Year 5A | Mayar for consistent good work.

Year 5B  | Noor for showing perseverance through the adversity of assessments.

Year 6A | Youssef for maximum effort in his assessments.

Year 6B |  Firass for trying his absolute best during assessment week.


